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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Spring Term Parent Consultations - Tues 11th Mar & Wed 12th Mar (3.30-6.00pm) 

Next week, we will be holding the second parent consultations of the year.  The 

consultations will take place face-to-face in school and we look forward to 

welcoming everyone.  These are a good opportunity for you to discuss how your 

child has settled into their class, and anything that you or your child’s teacher has 

noticed thus far. 

 

Please note that the Nursery consultation session times are on Wednesday afternoon 

only (3.30-6.00pm). 

 

Bookings will open on Arbor at 7pm on Monday, 3rd March (and close at 11.00am on 

Monday, 10th March) and are made on a first come first served basis. Please ensure 

that you have booked a consultation, as we would like to speak to all parents. 

 

Please note the below regarding clubs: 

 

Tuesday 11th March 

 Multi-Sports with Miss Bentley and Mini Multi-Sports with Mr Wyatt will be going 

ahead as usual 

 Football and Engineering clubs will be cancelled since staff will be busy with 

consultations 

 

If your child will not be attending a club as expected on these days, please email 

the school office in advance admin@nashmills.herts.sch.uk, thank you. 

 

On arrival for your appointment, please come to the school office from where you 

will be directed to your meeting. Each consultation will last for 10 minutes. If, during 

the booked appointment, it becomes apparent that a longer conversation is  

needed, you may be asked to make a further appointment through the school 

office in order to keep meeting start times punctual for all parents and carers. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon and to being able to share some of your child’s 

successes so far this year.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Shane 

mailto:admin@nashmills.herts.sch.uk

